
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO TOWN OF WHEATLAND RESIDENTS 
OUTSIDE VILLAGE OF SCOTTSVILLE 

2025 BRUSH REMOVAL 
 
 
 

The Town of Wheatland Highway Department will pick up brush at each resident’s home.  Brush 
pick-up will start on Monday, May 5, 2025.  The town residential areas will be first: 

a. Hamlet of Mumford 
b.  Rolling Acres 

 
After the residential areas are done, we will start at the west end of town and work east to cover 
the outlying areas. 
 
Brush must be neatly piled, butt ends in same direction 
 
1 truck load per household 
Residential brush only 
No fence row material, such as trees or large stumps 
No brush over 6 inches in diameter 
 
ONCE A ROAD OR STREET IS DONE, THERE WILL BE NO RETURN TRIP. 
 
 
       By Order of the Town Board 
       Of the Town of Wheatland   
       Dated: April 10, 2025 
       Laurie Czapranski, Town Clerk 
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